

SEPTEMBER 2008

New Member

Welcome to Geoffrey Boulton, we hope you enjoy your time with our club.

Photography Challenge No.2 2008

The last Photography Challenge had a great response so we are going to get another challenge tonight, what will the subject be...? These entries are due next month and we ask for the files to be submitted before the meeting and preferably on USB drive.

WACC Annual Exhibition Of Photography March 11th – March 24th 2009 Creator's Artspace

We have made a definite booking for 2009 and the deposit has been sent to Creator's Artspace.

Club Frames For 2009 Exhibition

The club loaned a number of frames out to visitors at the last WACC Annual Exhibition in 2006. We would like these returned so that they may once again be loaned out for next year's exhibition. If you have one or more at home, could you please bring them to a GM ASAP.

Albury Show - October 31st, November 1st & 2nd

The Albury Show Photographic Competition is run by our club, we require your assistance....

If you could spare sometime to assist could you please put you name on the list being circulated tonight so we can arrange shifts and passes for those willing to help. Also we strongly encourage members to submit entries.

Photo Entries

We wish to make members aware that there has been an issue with the size of the backing to some entries submitted recently. This adds to the weight and cost of sending entries. Please use no greater than a 3mm backing on entries. Suggest 'Foam Core' be used where possible.

Basic Photography Workshop

We will be running a workshop on basic photography for members, if you wish to attend you must register your name on the list tonight, please also list your camera model. The workshop will be held on Thursday 25th September at the Lavington Panthers from 7pm. Bring your camera and instruction manual.

Wilson's Promontory Trip

We are considering a three-day weekend trip to Wilson's Prom, in April / May 2009. A bus trip would cost in the vicinity of the Lake Mungo trip earlier this year i.e. ~\$200 per person. Car-pooling could be an option if numbers do not run to a busload of 20 or so. We have a list circulating tonight so add your name if interested as a booking will need to be made ASAP to lock in the accommodation.

Wodonga Albury Camera Club Inc.

Reg. No. A 0013634 L PO Box 46, Wodonga Victoria 3690

www.waccfoto.com

President: Charles Tilley (02) 6059 6596

Secretary: Paul Temple (02) 6024 4885 Comp. Sec.: Pam Murray (02) 6025 1931

Editor: Paul Temple (02) 6024 4885

Dates To Remember

TONIGHT

Entries due for the November 'Wheels' comp.

PRESENTER: To be advised

SEPT 20th - 26th - APSCON '08 at Launceston

THURSDAY SEPT 25TH

Basic Photography Workshop Lavington Panthers 7pm-9.30pm

THURSDAY OCTOBER 9TH

Open Entries Due Photo Challenge Entries Due PRESENTER: To be advised Ghost Tour @ Beechworth

We will be having a scary night
In Beechworth with a Ghost Tour
Times to be confirmed – will be
published in the October Newsletter
Cameras will be a MUST!!



Saturday 15th November Time: 8.30pm (Tour Starts) Dinner at Nicholas Hotel in Beechworth at 6.30pm

COMPETITION NEWS

Monthly Club Competition Entries

Limit 2 Images per Section. Colour and Mono Prints plus EDI.

Posting Entries for Club Competitions.

If you are posting entries for club or interclub competitions, please inform the Comp. Sec or the Club Sec. on the above numbers so that entries are expected.

NEGV Interclub Competition - October

The next NEGV interclub entries are due at the October GM in preparation for the November NEGV meeting at Bright

Visiting Competition Judges -Accommodation

Accommodation is often required for judges. If you are able to provide a bed for a night to host a judge please see Charles and add your name to the host list. Your help would be much appreciated.

Club Competitions

- * October 'Open' (due tonight)
- * November 'Wheels' (due September)
- * December 'Open' (due October). The David Tilley Trophy for the most creative image will be awarded from the December entries.

Other Competitions

* 2008 HREOC Photo Competition Dignity and Justice for All of Us

Human Rights and Equal Opportunity Commission.

www.humanrights.gov.au/photo_comp Closes 31 October. Entry form from website or Paul T

Prize of \$500 per section.

"Narrandera Camera Club" celebrates its 50th year on Saturday, September 13th.

A day of digital lectures and workshops will be held, registration @ 10am. [\$10 fee]

An evening dinner will follow at 6pm. [Dinner bookings by the 5th. Cost \$16.]

Additional details phone Roy Wade. 0269591109.

Attendance Book.

Please sign the attendance book for insurance purposes.

Presenters for 2008

We have some presenters lined-up for 2008, but there are vacancies so if you are able to present some of your slides or prints please let a committee member know so that presentations may be coordinated. We can help organise your work into a PowerPoint presentation if desired.



NEGV NEWS

Meeting Dates for 2008 are as follows: -

 November 15th at Myrtleford/Bright (Entries due with NEGV 18th Oct.; collected at WACC October GM)

The NEGV is trialing a digital section for 2008. This will be non-competitive but images will be commented on by judges.

Members may submit up to 2 images as per our own digital competition. i.e. 1024px (max w) x 768px (max h) at 72dpi

CLUB EQUIPMENT FOR LOAN

The Spyder Pro 2 colour calibration unit and the Logan matt cutter are available for members to borrow. A \$20 deposit is required and this will be returned on the safe return of the equipment. If one of the club's team is required to calibrate your computer with the Spyder, the first calibration will be by donation of \$20 to the club.



OUR SPONSORS
THE LAN MINE

